
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading at Home Tip 
(from readingpartners.org) 

 
 

The best way to incorporate reading in 
the household is to devote 20 to 40 
minutes, at the same time every 
evening, to family reading time. Make 
it part of a routine.  
 
Another fun idea is to have children 
read to their pets, siblings, or stuffed 
animals, like a game. 

Mr. Fry’s Notes 
 

• Please keep your child’s emergency 

card updated with the office as 

information changes throughout the 

year. 

• We will continue to go outside for 

recess when the temperature is above 

32 degrees.  Please make sure your 

child has a coat or jacket. 

• Please monitor your child’s health 

each day.  If they have COVID-19 

symptoms, please call the office. 

• Let us know if anyone in your 

household is getting tested for COVID-

19.   
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It has been a few years 

since Staunton has had a 

P.T.O., and we would like to 

get this program started 

again.  We will have our 

first meeting in January.  

Please let your child’s 

teacher know if you are 

interested in joining our 

P.T.O. 

Upcoming Days/Events 
 

 

12-17 Hats on for Riley Hospital 

 

12-20 Wear Christmas colors! 

 

12-21  Pajama Day 

 

12-22  Christmas Break through Jan. 3 

  

1-4 Students return/first day of 

second semester 

 

1-7 Report cards coming home 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
“Don’t measure yourself by what you have 

accomplished, but by what you should have 

accomplished with your ability.”       

  --John Wooden 

 

 

Contact Information 
 

Phone: 812-448-8270 

Fax:  812-448-8270 

 

Please call the school if your child will     

be absent. 

 

 
 

As we wrap up 2021, I 

want to thank you for 

everything you do for the 

students and staff at 

Staunton Elementary!  

Enjoy your Christmas 

break and time with 

family and friends as we 

look forward to what 

2022 holds for us all. 


